

THE WAY WEEKLY RECAP I FRIDAY 6 NOVEMBER 2020













YEAR 1 & 2 STRINGS

One of the most exciting music programs in the College is the Year 1 & 2 Strings Program.

It is fantastic for students to have the opportunity to commence learning violin from a young age, and despite the interruptions from Covid, the students have done very well this year. They participated in online group Zoom lessons during the Blended learning time with their teacher, Mr Ibrahim, and have progressed well on the violin.

They will celebrate their hard work this year with a small performance to their peers later this term, which they are all looking forward to very much! If your child would like to be involved in the Year 1 & 2 Strings Program next year, please email Mrs Hobbins at: musicadmin@thac.nsw.edu.au to request an application form.

Mr Byron Mark

Director of Ensembles